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To Whom it may Concern: 

 

I am writing this letter of recommendation for Ms. Jean Dugan from San Diego 

Cooperative Charter School. As a Board Member for the last decade and current Board 

President, I am faced daily with the hardships that teachers face, when it comes to 

trying to excite children and give them that life-long desire to embrace education, 

learning and fun. In my years of knowing Ms. Jean, I have witnessed first-hand her 

ability to connect with her students, and come at learning from a different angle, with 

fantastic results – both academically and in the embrace of the whole child. I am lucky 

enough to have a now High School student who was educated during 8th Grade by Ms. 

Jean, and to this day she not only reflects on how she is head and shoulders above 

other Math/Science students in her class, but also reflects on how much she enjoys 

learning, due to her fantastic teacher from Middle School.  

 

I would encourage you to consider Ms. Jean for this position, educating the next 

generation of thinkers and learners.  

 

Thank you, 

 
Simon Chapman 
  
 
Simon B.P. Chapman​
Director & Senior Portfolio Manager​
4275 Executive Square, Suite 750 / La Jolla, CA 92037 

 


